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Complaints agaln pour |n over ngh St North ﬂoodmg

The ongoing flooding .
issues along High Street
North have continued after
the recent heavy rains.

The problem has reared
its head ever since con-
struction on this section of
road earlier this year. The |
drainage system does not
lead to any outlet.

Two major pools were
causing driving issues for .
south-bound traffic in .
particular when the first
downpours came toward
the end of last week.

Unfortunately — several - o
drivers have been taking to e N _ N o
the wrong side of the road Hrgh St North in heavy rain: The Iarge pools are one thing but many drivers dre ta._) tothe
to avoid the pools. wrong side of the road to avoid them. '




